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TRINITY 'YAKERS ENJOY INAUGURAL VOYAGE

Trinity Altoona's newly-formed kayaking group, The Trinity 'Yakers, had a great turnout for 

their first monthly float in August.



Seventeen adults and children took kayaks and a canoe down the Raystown branch of the 

Juniata River from Corbin's Island to The Point.  

According to spokesman Adam Counterman, the group hopes to make the floats a monthly 

fellowship event open to Trinity members, their families and friends.

Counterman says the floats are "such a nice way to relax and take in some of the beauty of 

God's creation."

The next float is planned for Saturday September 28 to explore the lake at Shawnee State Park 

in Schellsburg, west of Bedford. For more info, email Adam at doormanadam@yahoo.com.

LET YOUR VOICES BE HEARD!

Trinity's adult and youth choirs will soon be filling our sanctuary with beautiful music.



Rehearsals begin Sunday September 15, with the youth 

choir meeting at 10:20AM and the adult choir at 11:45AM.

Watch your bulletins this weekend for a special insert explaining the many reasons why you 

should consider singing in the Trinity choir.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES AND FOOD ITEMS NEEDED

St. Andrew's preschool has put together a wish list of items they need as soon as possible:

· Baby wipes and Clorox wipes

· Hand soap for the bathroom

· Juice boxes

· Postage stamps

· Scotch tape

· Whiteboard markers

Donations can be dropped off in Trinity Hall.

Trinity's Caring Cupboard, the free pantry on the 6th Street side of our building, is in need of 
replenishment.

Please consider donating canned/dry/boxed food, ready-to-prepare cups/pouches and personal 
care items. No glass items please.

BUSY DAYS AHEAD AT TRINITY

As summer winds down, we are gearing up for A September to Remember at Trinity 

Altoona!

With school back in session, Pastor Eli will be doing our annual “Blessing of the Backpacks” 

during this coming weekend’s (September 7-8) services, rescheduled from 8/31-9/1. Children 

are asked to bring their backpacks to church to be blessed and adorned with an inspirational 

item as a reminder of that blessing.



Sunday School and Confirmation Classes kick off this Sunday, September 8 at 9:30AM. We 

will have classes for ALL youth from preschool up to 12th grade. Join us for Sunday School 

Rally Day and help get our new Sunday School year off to a great start!

The next meeting of Triniteens, Trinity Altoona’s youth group, is also coming up this Sunday 

from 5-7PM. Any Trinity youth in 7th thru 12th grades are welcome and invited to bring a 

friend. Call Rob Lloyd at 937-7152 for more info.

Our annual Ladies’ Retreat weekend is on tap for September 20-22 at Camp Sequanota in 

Boswell, PA. The cost is $115, which includes room, bedding, towels, meals and supplies. Call 

Linda Hoover at 944-0906 for all the details.

Trinity’s sewing, crocheting and Healthy You groups continue this month while our Adult 

Bible Study and Thursday morning Prayer Breakfasts return to our event schedule. It truly will 

be A September to Remember at Trinity Altoona…join us!

HELP WANTED!

We want to make The Pulse bigger and better than ever before...but we can't do it without 

you!



Please email your articles and photos (including who, what and where info for each photo) to 

thepulse@trinityaltoona.com. Please include your phone number in case we have any 

questions. Thanks!
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